Sent at: 7/24/2024 2:42:09 PM

Re: Access to Information Request: Rahim's Cleaning &
Trucking $46,851,105.30 project

From: Director Administration <stannmca@gmail.com>
To: ATI <ati@jampja.org>

Good day,
The Municipal Corporation has not received any further communication on the matter.
The report submitted by the Director of Investigation is all we are aware of.

It is suggested that you request the information being sought from the office of the Director of Prosecution.



Good day,
Your email is acknowledged.

Kindly note that the Corporation is researching the information requested and a
response will be submitted as soon as possible.

The Corporation currently only has access to the report from the Integrity
Commission.

Lecia Mignott

Director of Administration

St. Ann Municipal Corporation

St. Ann's Bay

St. Ann

Contact: 8767949331-2 or CUG 876815-6414

"The greatest danger for most of us is not that our aim is too high and we
miss it but that it is too low and we reach it." Michelangelo

On Wed, May 1, 2024 at 12:19 PM ATI <ati@jampja.org> wrote:
Dear Mignott,

Please see the attached Access to Information Request regarding the captioned
matter for your attention. We look forward to your timely response.

Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Regards,

Terry-Ann Edwards-Thomas

Research and Administrative Officer
Jamaica Accountability Meter Portal
7 Lady Musgrave Road, Kingston 5
+1(876) 667-9136




